Debbie McCain - Administrative Report
Jan. 31, 2024111

Students have been requesting blank books to start their young author
story writing for the young author event planned for March 14, We
have a guest author booked for the evening along with showcasing
the books!

On January 18, the Jim Jones Basketball program was held. Jim does
an amazing job promoting “acceptance” of all!

The PTA pizza bingo event has been re-scheduled for February 23,
Progress reports for trimester #2 were available for parents to view on
Infinite Campus January 29t.

The fifth-grade students attended the annual trip to the YMCA Camp
Storer January 31¢ through February 2. Look for pictures of the trip
on our Facebook page and the next Eagle Eye edition.

The second NWEA benchmark assessment will be completed on
February 6t. The data will be reviewed at the ELA MTSS data
meeting on February 8t and the Math MTSS data meeting on
February 12th!

The first preschool playgroup event through Help Me Grow Program
will begin February 9t from 9:30-10:30 am. The program is free of
charge to Monroe County families with children birth to 5 years of
age are welcome to attend. The program will run for four weeks.
Try outs for the annual variety show will be held on February 28
after school.

The fourth grade will host the annual wax museum on February 29t
from 2-2:30 pm.



